Orr&Reno

Susan S. Geiger

sgeiger@orr-reno.com Direct Dial 603.223.9154 Direct Fax 603.223.9054 Admitted in NH and MA

December 11, 2020

Via Electronic Mail

Ms. Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03302 ExecutiveDirector@puc.nh.gov

Re: DT 20-111 Comcast of Maine/New Hampshire, Inc. – Petition for Resolution of Dispute and Declaratory Ruling – Comcast's Initial Brief

Dear Ms. Howland:

In accordance with the procedural schedule set forth in the Secretarial Letter issued October 20, 2020 in the above-captioned matter, attached for filing with the Commission please find the Initial Brief of Comcast of Maine/New Hampshire, Inc. Based upon your letter dated March 17, 2020 regarding the suspension of Commission rules regarding the filing of paper copies, no such paper copies of the above-reference brief are being filed at this time.

Please contact me if there are any questions concerning these exhibits. Thank you for your assistance.

Very truly yours,

A D Shigen

Susan S. Geiger

Attachment

cc: Service List (electronic mail only)

2981023_1